
CHASE HALL – RESIDENCE LIFE AND HEALTH EDUCATION 

(Move)  
 

  

INTERIOR DESIGNER: N/A  

CONTRACTORS: Bates Facilities 

COMPETITION DATE: June, 2018  

TOTAL SQUARE FOOTAGE: Chase Hall, Second Floor 

PROGRAMMATIC DRIVER: As an enabling project for STEM (New Science Building), this fall, Bates 
Communications Office (BCO) will be moving from Nichols Street to Lane Hall. In order to accommodate BCO 
in Lane, Residence Life and Health Education will be moving to the second floor of Chase Hall. This move will 
centralize Student Affairs offices as Campus Life is already housed within Chase and Bates Center for 
Purposeful Work will be making a presence this summer as well.  

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Facilities Services has installed new carpet and painted the walls of the existing 
offices to prepare for Residence Life’s move to Chase.  


